
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

22nd November 2019 

Dates for Your Diary 
Monday 25th November   Class Photographs 
Thursday 28th November  Bingo Quiz Night 6 p.m. Everyone Welcome! 
Friday 6th December   Class 1 ‘Christmas Stay & Play’ 9 a.m. 
Wednesday 11th December  Christmas Performances 2 pm and 6 pm 
Thursday 12th December  School Closed due to General Election. 
Friday 13th December   Read and Relax 
Friday 13th December   Christmas Jumper Day 
Tuesday 17th December   Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 19th December  Christmas Parties - All Classes 
Friday 20th December   Christmas Coffee Morning 9.00 a.m. 
Friday 20th December   Break up for Christmas Holidays and Toy Day 
Tuesday 7th January   Children Back to School   
Wednesday 12th February  Class 3 Netball Competition 
Thursday 13th February   Years 1 & 2 Multi-skills Festival 
Friday 14th February   Break up for Half Term 
Monday 24th February   Back to School 
Wednesday 25th March   Years 1 & 2 Football Competition 
Thursday 26th March   Class 3 Multi-skills Festival 
Friday 3rd April    Break up for Easter—Toy Day 

School Holidays 
Christmas holidays begin after school on 
Friday 20th December and children        
return to school on Tuesday 7th January. 
We break up for  Half Term on Friday 
14th  February and return on Monday 
24th February.  

Bingo Quiz Night 

Our Bingo Quiz Night will be held on 

Thursday 28th November at 6.00 p.m.   

Tickets cost £1 for adults and 50p for    

children. Everyone welcome.   

Thank you to those of you 

who donated chocolate today.  

Christmas Plays 

We are having our Christmas Plays at The  

Cornerstone Christian Centre on Wednesday 

11th December at 2 p.m. and 6 p.m. Parents 

have the chance to order two tickets for each 

performance at a cost of £2 for Adults and £1 

for children. Extras may be available a few 

days before the play. 

Please complete and return your request slip 

with payment, this 

has been sent 

home with your 

child today. Thank 

you.   



General Election 

As you may know, the Government have 

called a General Election on Thursday 12th 

December. Ramshaw Primary School is      

required to be used as a Polling Station for 

this event. Children are not to attend school 

on this day as access is required by the    

general public.  

Christmas Parties 

We are holding our Christmas parties for all 

pupils on Thursday 19th December.        

Children can bring some clothes to school 

with them in a carrier bag with their name 

on, to get changed into at lunch time.  

Christmas Coffee Morning 

We are holding a Christmas Coffee Morning on    
Friday 20th December. Everybody  welcome!        
Donations of cakes and mince pies would be greatly 

appreciated. Thank you.  

Class Visits 
Class 3 went to Palace Green Library and 
Class 1 went to Bowes Museum and Barnard 
Castle on Friday 18th October. Both classes 
really enjoyed their day out and were very 
well behaved.   
Class 3 found learning about Anglo Saxon 
life very interesting and enjoyed dressing up 
in costumes. 
Class 1 enjoyed learning about the Bowes 
family who built and started up Bowes     
museum.  They found Barnard Castle to be 
an amazing ruin and tried to imagine what 
the building would have been like  many, 
many years ago.  

Class Photographs 

Tempest photography are coming into 

school on Monday 25th November to take 

Class photographs. We will send proofs 

home with an order form, please complete 

and return to school with payment or you 

can order online if you prefer.   

Christmas Lunch 

We are having our school Christmas Lunch on  17th 

December. All of our pupils have the opportunity to 

have a school Christmas dinner, please make sure 

that you let school know by returning the menu. 

The cost is £2.05 per child for those in KS2 and free 

for KS1 and those eligible for free school meals. The 

hall will be decorated and there will be Christmas 

music playing to get everyone in the Christmas  

spirit. 

Ramshaw Primary School Information 
Telephone Number 01388 832411 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 
Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/Ramshaw-Primary-School-406214379991601/?tn-str=k*F  

Please like our Facebook page 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper to 

school on Friday 13th 

December and bring in 

£1 to help raise money 

for Save the Children.  

Parent Support Advisor 

Our local PSA is Rachel Stevens, she can be contacted on 

07825905225..  


